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News
Orrick Receives Directors Community Service Award

February 20, 2015
 

Jack Orrick receives the 2014 Directors Community Service Award, presented by Home Builders Care Foundation Vice
President Chris Rachuba, in recognition of his service on the HBCF Board and pro bono legal services to the
organization over the past 15 years. The award was presented at the 2015 installation dinner for the leadership of the
Maryland Building Industry Association, where Jack was installed as a member of the MBIA Executive Committee.


